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Jared Robinson

From: Elaine Chick
Sent: 08 March 2022 11:40
To: Jared Robinson
Cc: oxfordjro@mail.studyline.uk.com
Subject: PRINCIPLE Substantial Amendment 21
Attachments: 281958_Substantial Amendment 21_.pdf

Dear Jared 
  
I can confirm that the above referenced substantial amendment has been reviewed in RGEA and we are happy for it 
to be submitted to the relevant organisations for approval. This email can be forwarded as confirmation of sponsor 
approval for the amendment as required. 

  
Please find attached the PDF version of the signed and locked amendment tool. Please submit  this signed 
amendment tool, together with the tracked and clean copies of all amended documents, to the REC via the online 
amendment submission portal. When you have received the submission confirmation, please email this, with the 
final documents you submitted, to the RGEA generic email address (ctrg@admin.ox.ac.uk). 

  
Please make your MHRA submission through the MHRA submission platform. Please send a copy of the approval 
letter(s) to the RGEA  generic email address (ctrg@admin.ox.ac.uk) once you have received it/them. Please do not 
implement your amendment until all approval(s) are in place. 
 
Best wishes 
Elaine 
 
Research Governance, Ethics & Assurance Team 
 

researchsupport.admin.ox.ac.uk  

Elaine Chick 
Assistant Director  

Research Services | Research Governance, Ethics & Assurance Team 
University of Oxford, Boundary Brook House, Churchill Drive, 
Headington, Oxford OX3 7GB 

T: 01865 616481 E: elaine.chick@admin.ox.ac.uk 
Please note I usually work Mondays-Thursdays only 
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